
Kay Dixon 

55 Waco Drive 

London, KY 40741 

kay.dixon@sesccoop.org 

606-657-5210 

September 27, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Berea Independent, 

 

On behalf of Southeast/ South-Central Educational Cooperative, I would like to extend a 

warm invitation to your esteemed organization to become a member of the Southeast/ 

South-Central Educational Cooperative (SESC). Our cooperative is dedicated to 

fostering collaboration, professional development, and networking opportunities among 

educational institutions in our region. 

 

SESC has been a cornerstone of educational excellence in our community, bringing 

together educational professionals, school districts, and organizations to enhance the 

quality of education in our area. We believe that your organization's participation in our 

cooperative will be mutually beneficial and contribute to the overall growth and success 

of our educational community. 

 

By joining SESC, your organization will enjoy the following benefits: 

 

1. **Networking and Sharing Opportunities:** As a member, you will have the 

privilege of participating in partner updates at SESC Board of Directors meetings. 

This platform provides a unique opportunity to connect with key decision-

makers, share insights, and stay informed about the latest developments in the 

educational sector. 

2. **Access to Professional Learning Sessions:** Your organization will have 

access to available spots at all SESC professional learning sessions and 

organizational events. These sessions are designed to empower educators with 

the knowledge and skills needed to excel in their roles. 

3. **Face-to-Face Networking:** SESC brings together representatives from 26 

school districts in our region. As a member, you will have the chance to network 

face-to-face with professionals from these districts, fostering meaningful 

relationships and potential collaborations. 



4. **Advertising Exposure:** Your organization will be prominently featured as an 

SESC partner on our website and social media platforms. This exposure will help 

increase your visibility within the educational community and demonstrate your 

commitment to supporting educational initiatives. 

5. **Access to SESC Training Facility:** As an SESC partner, your organization will 

have access to our training facility, where you can conduct trainings, workshops, 

or informational sessions. This well-equipped space offers a conducive 

environment for professional development activities. 

 

We firmly believe that your organization's involvement in SESC will contribute 

significantly to the advancement of education in our community. Your expertise and 

resources will enrich our cooperative and, in turn, help us better serve the educational 

needs of our region. 

 

To become a member of SESC or to learn more about the membership process, please 

feel free to reach out to Executive Director Kay Dixon. We look forward to the possibility 

of collaborating with your organization to make a positive impact on education in our 

community. 

 

Thank you for considering this invitation. We hope to welcome you as a valued member 

of SESC and embark on a journey of educational excellence together. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kay Dixon 

Executive Director 

Southeast/ South-Central Educational Cooperative 

 

 

 

 

 

 


